
Membership Renewal - June 2018/May 2019 

Dear Member, 
It is Membership Renewal time again. A year quickly passes. 
Please check carefully how much you need to pay this year.[see table below]. 
Members who have paid since February 2018 do not need to pay again. 
Normal subscription will be £15.00 which runs from 1st June 2018 to the end of May 2019. 
Life members  Nothing to pay -  just let me know in writing if you still want to be involved 
(email or letter) and you will not be removed from the circulation list, no notification = no 
further newsletters. 
Social only members remain at £12.00. 
If you received this reminder by post, could you please let me have your e-mail address, [if 
you have one], this will eliminate having to post things out to you. At the current postal rates 
this will save the Club money. 
Anyone NOT responding by mid June will be removed from the membership list. 
Please see the table below: 

Category of Membership  Renewal 
Full £15.00 
Social Only £12.00 
Associate (spouse or partner living with 

member)- non voting 
£7.00 

Family  (Husband, Wife & 1 Cadet) £27.50 
Cadet (12 to 16 years) £7.50 
Life n/a or a donation 
Radio Operator Full + £5.00 per set 

Please make your cheque payable to ‘De Lacy Social Club’ and return it to me 
at the above address or cash/cheque please place in an envelope marked 
‘Private for attention of Ken Roberts’ and leave behind the bar at the Club 
which is open every Friday – 8pm to 10.30pm.Before the end of MAY. 
 Thank you to the life members who regularly send a donation to the Club and 
did it again last year, it really helps and will be very much appreciated again 
this year. 
RADIO operators as well as renewing your subscription to the Club [£15.00], 
you also need to send a separate cheque or cash @ £5.00 per set for your 
licence renewal or you will not be covered to use a DEL call sign.  If a cheque, it 
is made payable to, and sent to K.Roberts by 15th May,[Ken pays all the Club radio 

licences to the MSA and Ofcom on one form]. 
If you wish to have your MSA Number at the bottom of your Membership Card, please tell 
me and give me that number. 
We are running a monthly Motorsport evening on the Third Friday of each month.  Andy 
Walshaw and Paul Williamson are running these. Please see the newsletter for what’s on 
each month. 
 


